
Graduation Photos Update 

  

Dear Lincoln University Graduates,  

Due to the COVID-19 epidemic and Alameda County shelter in place order, we had to 

reschedule our normal Graduation Ceremony from May 2020 to December 13th, 2020, 

which will include graduation photos. If you were not going to be able to attend in 

December, we planned an alternative photo day in May, but the shelter order was 

extended to June and we had to reschedule. We are currently expecting to be able to 

organize the photo session in July, provided the situation changes. Please check your e-

mail and the LU “news” tab on the website for updates.  

We are hoping that you can make it for our in-person commencement ceremony in 

December this year. Meanwhile, once the photos are taken, we would like to offer you an 

opportunity to have your photos posted on Lincoln website along with congratulation 

messages from the University.   

This may be a good way for you to share this important event in your life with your 

family and loved ones in the situation, while we wait for the in-person commencement 

ceremony.  

 Please reply to us at studentservices@lincolnuca.edu if you would like your 

graduation photos to be posted on Lincoln website.  

 

Thank you. 

Best regards, 

Dr. Michael Guerra, Administrative Vice President  
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